
 

 

CSR towards “SHAHEED KI BETI” 

Our Soldiers are our pride. I don't have words to thank you. It's their 
selfless love towards our nation that makes them to offer the supreme 
sacrifice for us! It's their bravery, courage, best skills perfection and 
excellency that makes them special and eligible to serve our 
motherland.  
 
A initiative “SHAHEED KI BETI” of providing financial support to the 
girl child of the martyrs for her higher education or for any other 
purpose is really unique idea of Institute of Company Secretaries of 
India. 
 
Astron Paper & Board Mill Limited appreciates the noble initiative, 
being a corporate body, we are happy to contributing in this unique 
fund for the purpose of Corporate Social Responsibility. This is really 
worth. 
 
It will create a lot for the girl child of martyrs if society at large will 
start contributing in this initiative 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Regards 
Ramakant Patel 
Chairman - CSR Committee 
Astron Paper & Board Mill Limited 
  



 

 

Testimonials from the volunteers who have donated for 

“Shaheed Ki Beti” initiative of the Institute. 

 

 

 

Let’s hear from Mitali Gandhi 

Whenever I come across the news of a soldier sacrificing their lives 
for our safety, my heart gets overwhelmed with feelings of gratitude 
towards their families. With this incredible touching gesture a thought 
stroked in my mind that because of their sacrifice we are able to 
celebrate our birthday happily, then how can I pay tribute to them? 

So, this Birthday I decided rather buying a New Dress , I will pay 
tribute to female of martyrs. So that they can live with dignity. Further, 
My Dream got wings and on 4th October-2017 ICSI has announced an 
initiative called “Shaheed ki Beti” and with the full support of Sir 
Shyam Agarwal. I was able to do a little for them. I couldn’t find a 
better option to pay them tribute although whatever I did  is nothing 
in comparison to their sacrifice.     

I am Proud of “शहीद” and “शहीदकᳱ बेटी” 

 

-Mitali Gandhi 

 

  



 

 

 

Donation towards “SHAHEED KI BETI” 

 

I was invited at the seminar organized by Rajkot Chapter of WIRC of 
the ICSI to take session on 'Understanding 
FEMA' on April 28, 2018. Before I started 
my session, I was awarded the certificate of 
“Shaheed ki Beti” when I came to know 
about the specialty of the certificate.  

I was really amazed to know about this 
great initiative of the Institute of Company 
Secretaries of India of supporting the girl 
child of the martyrs. As we know our Indian 
Army and various wings of Armed forces 
are serving the Nation risking their lives. 
This initiative will help those martyr's 
family which all though is insignificant 
viewed in context of their sacrifice for our Motherland but this may be 
one positive contribution saluting the fighters. 

I feel humble to donate a small token to this fund and to contribute in 
this great initiative.  

 

Regards 

CA Rajesh Dhruva 

Rajkot 


